
Clyde  Jerome 
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LD 1340
I oppose LD 1340 - An Act to Prohibit the Sale or Possession of Rapid-fire 
Modification Devices . The Modification Devices that you refer to is under the single 
pull of the trigger law, so going forward with this bill will end up in court and costing 
Maine taxpayers money and the Modification Devices will be thrown out of court 
because there’s a law on the books for single pull of the trigger. Stop and think before
you try making new laws when you can’t win against the US CONSTITUTION 
SECOND AMENDMENT. 


